
Health Care Navigation: Using OIFA
Empowerment Tools to Navigate the Health

Care System

AHCCCS OIFA invites you to attend a virtual event to learn about tools that can

help you take control of your health care.

Topic: Timeliness of Services

When: Tuesday, September 27, 2022, Noon–12:30 p.m.

Where: Online on Zoom

OIFA will demonstrate their empowerment tools and

answer questions about accessing your

health care. Learn about the AHCCCS standards on

appointment availability as they apply to primary care

providers (PCPs), specialists, dental, maternity and

behavioral health providers.

All AHCCCS members, family members, and

stakeholders are welcome to attend.

Register in advance for this event.

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about how to join the meeting.

To learn more about OIFA and see a list of all Empowerment Tools, visit ahcccs.gov/oifa

American Sign Language (ASL) interpretation and Communication Access Realtime Translation (CART) captioning

services are  available upon request. If you require these or other types of accommodations pursuant to the Americans

with Disabilities Act  (ADA), please contact Steven Leibensperger at OIFA@azahcccs.gov or 602-417-4213 no later

than September 19, 2022 at 5:00 p.m.

https://ahcccs.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZYpde6vrTgjH9TRj6kt6bDF1HexAXcoYBF9
https://www.azahcccs.gov/AHCCCS/HealthcareAdvocacy/OIFA/Tools.html

